

Grasmere Primary School

Headteacher: Neela Moorghen **School Business Manager:** Mel Bernard

92 Albion Road, London N16 9PD Telephone: 020 7254 4564 Facsimile: 020 7249 7278 e-mail: info@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk Website: www.grasmere.hackney.sch.uk

8th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Year 2! This letter will provide you with some useful information to help your child settle in and enjoy their year ahead. We have had a fantastic start to Year 2, and it has been a joy getting to know the children this week.

Year 2 Class Team:

Class Teacher: Meryem Teaching Assistant: Dilan

Year 2 Assembly

Year 2 will be having a class assembly on 10/10/23 at 9.15am.

Contacting Teachers

Please note the email address for contacting the team is:

Year2team@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk

This email address is case sensitive so please do check before sending an email to ensure it is received. This will be checked around 3 times a week.

Please contact absence hotline for absences.

Pick Up

Please remember to let the office know if there will be any changes to pick up arrangements and include class email too. If there is a last minute arrangement, please call the school to avoid delays at the end of the day.

Curriculum

Please see the attached Curriculum Map for an overview of Autumn 1 in Year 2. Homework will be sent on Fridays beginning next week to be returned on Wednesdays.

Book bags

Book bags need to come in daily with reading records. Children should be aiming to do at least 15 minutes of reading daily with an adult, as this will be critical to progress in year 2. Please fill out the reading records daily as you read with your child. Please speak to Patsy about book bags if you do not have one. I will send out new reading records from Monday 11th.















Grasmere Primary School

Headteacher: Neela Moorghen **School Business Manager:** Mel Bernard

92 Albion Road, London N16 9PD Telephone: 020 7254 4564 Facsimile : 020 7249 7278

e-mail: info@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk Website: www.grasmere.hackney.sch.uk

School Ping

Please ensure you have your school ping set up for communication and updates.

We look forward to meeting you all.

Thank you for you continued support.

Meryem and the Year 2 team.











